
Tea/coffee and 

cakes made by the 

students will be 

available.  

 

Come along to our open evening to hear about how 

Making The Leap is going... 

 

Meet the staff involved in the project… 

 

Get a chance to relax  and chat to some other parents/

carers  and  S1 students from Making the Leap… 

 

P7s from the project are very welcome to come along 

too! 

  

When?   Wed 8 March , 7-8pm 

Where?  Peebles High School 

 

For  more information please contact: 

Hello all parents/carers of P7s on The 

Making The Leap transition project! 

 


